
Benefits of Collaboration Between Organizations: new links to UIE and JEMEA webpages

With the COVID lockdown many have recognized the value of collaborations and exchange of info via web. 
Among the many, AMPERE, UIE- International Union for Electricity and JEMEA-Japan Society of 
Electromagnetic Wave Energy Applications, three non-profit associations, are starting to learn how to 
explore and benefits from internet connectivity:  the new link to JEMEA homepage is now active in the 
“links” page of our website.

Thanks to the efforts of UIE President, prof. Egber Baake, and to JEMEA past President, Dr. Naoki 
Shinohara, actual president, Dr. Hideoki Fukusima, and AMPERE President, prof. Georgios Dimitrakis, and 
past President, Prof. Cristina Leonelli, the links were established and the collaboration, virtual one in this 
case, once more underlined.

The three associations’ members will have one more connection to work together and to achieve common 
goals since the webpages of UIE and JEMA have the links to AMPERE and its activities. 

Find out more about UIE and JEMEA activities!

Cristina Leonelli 


